
DIRECTLY TO MEMBERS….DIRECTLY FROM NAAFA 
 

Message #146 

We’ve been hacked!! 
On Monday, October 21st, 2024, our emails were once again hacked.  (Note: this happened 
about 2 years ago, too!) We believe about 150 emails went out to various NAAFA members 
and also some personal friends.   

From reports we are getting, the subject line reads: FAVOR 

The email then asks if you shop on Amazon. 

THIS IS THE HACKING EMAIL WE ARE TALKING ABOUT.   

DELETE IT IMMEDIATELY! 

 

We were told by one member that he did respond to this email and the hacker asked the 
member to get him/her a gift card. Same old story.  It’s a fraud. Don’t respond. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS AT ALL, PLEASE TRY TO REACH ME AT MY 
DIRECT LINE:  763-786-0700. 

Harriet Stahl 


